
RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL RESCHEDULED
MONTHLY MEETING ON JANUARY 17, 2012
The meeting began at 2:30 p.m. in the school’s Conference room with all members present except Ms. Miller.
Agenda:  Ms. Owens moved to approve the agenda amended under Review to include the FRC Continuation Plan for 2012-2013.   Ms. Smith seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Ms. Morton moved to approve the December 19, 2011 meeting minutes.  Ms. Owens seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Student Achievement:  Ms. Prater gave the Council a copy of this Friday’s Student Awards List.  The Council’s Secretary was requested to contact Staff to remind them of contacting Parents for the ceremony.
Review:  Ms. Cooke led in discussion of the CSIP I & I report regarding the steps that were current and completed.  Ms. Cooke led in discussion of the SIGG Semester report regarding percentages of past and present data.  Ms. Cooke led in discussion of the Mastery Connect Site.   Ms. Morton moved to approve the purchase of an annual subscription to the Mastery Connect.  Ms. Smith seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  Ms. Jodie Bodnar spoke on the FRC Continuation Plan for 2012-2013.  Ms. Bodnar went on to say that she will try to speak at least twice a year to the Council to update and inform of what the FRC is doing.
Action:  Ms. Smith moved to approve the PLD Day Plan for January 30, 2012.  Ms. Owens seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

 New Business:  Ms. Cooke led in the Positive Behavioral Intervention and Supports (PBIS) discussion. 
Adjournment:  Ms. Jeffries moved to adjourn, seconded by Ms. Owens and the motion passed by consensus.

The council meeting adjourned at 4:32 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia McVicker, Council Secretary  


